Pilgrimage with Denver Saint
Regis students

Lyn Tran, one of the members of the 2015 Regis pilgrimage made a presnetation
of the experience and the conclusions. She said “Thank you for this amazing
camino. I have learned so much from everyone and have gained an amazing
experience this time. Do you remember the 1st night in Loyola when I shared
about my puzzle with its missing piece? I did not find that missing piece through
this camino, but I found peace with it knowing that God is holding it in His hand
and waiting for me at the end. I am totally satisfied with this pilgrimage.”

See the presentation and pictures

See the global planing of the pilgrimage
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